From: Terry Sullivan

To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: JPUblic vommrnt on November7 UTC hearing on 2019 IRP petition (UE-190485)
Date: Saturday, November 2, 2019 4:48:22 PM

Commissioners:

The UTC should call on PSE to halt all infrastructure projects until the 2021 IRP has been accepted and processed.
It is evident that they are acting on rules that have since been upgraded by the legislature but not yet put into place.
Acting on old bid estimates that favor gas over renewables and moving forward with a program that the legislature
has already disapproved is clearly acting against the wishes of the people of this state and their own clients. As our
representatives governing the actions of utilities in this state, it is your duty to see that our wishes are followed not
only legally but practically as well. Clearly there is an interest on PSE’s part to cement in a long term role for gas in

this state when we the people are more interested in diminishing the use of gas. cC
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